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Capuchin Outreach to the Poor (Parkdale) was founded in 
1987 by the Capuchin Franciscan Friars of Central Canada 
with the vision of  creating a faith community with the poor 
by  providing direct services that seek to enhance the sense 
of human dignity of those who are in need. 
 
 

St Francis Table, the primary expression of Capuchin      
Outreach, serves meals  six days a week in Toronto’s     
Parkdale community. Patrons are asked to make a $1      
donation towards their three course meal which is provided 
with full restaurant service. 
 
 

St Clare Centre now hosts a “Health for All” clinic 3 days a 
week in collaboration with Humber College’s Nursing        
Program, for patrons of St Francis Table and the poor of 
Parkdale. 
 
 

We receive no government or United Way  funding, instead 
relying on the charity of private individuals and businesses 
for our income.  Capuchin Outreach to the Poor (Parkdale) is 
a registered charitable organization  
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Toronto’s Archbishop Francis Leo  
volunteered  to help serve meals 
on Friday, 22 September 2023! 



Bro. John Frampton, ofm, cap. 

St Francis Table sends special thanks to   
Archbishop Francis Leo for his pastoral    
presence and ministry on 22 September, 
2023.  We  also thank Sr Eveline, CPS for her 
formative ministry these past few months as 
she continues her spiritual journey at another 
ministry site. 
 
It is truly a time to be thankful for the many 
gifts we receive that are not wrapped  and put 
under a tree.  As we prepare to celebrate 
Christmas, we are reminded of the giftedness 
in our world that benefits so many.  Your gift 
to St Francis Table is a major part of beautiful 
people making beautiful gestures; gifts that 
benefit so many! 
 
As donors you are the people who gift all 
whom we serve at St Francis Table!  This 
Christmas we mark our 36th Anniversary, 
made possible through your concern and  
generosity. You give life to our patrons and 
continue to be inspiration for those who    
hunger. Indeed, thanks is due to you and on 
behalf of the Capuchin friars, staff and        
volunteers; and most importantly, our          
patrons, Thankyou!, and all the best for a 
Merry Christmas and  a Happy New Year! 


